
PIMA COUNTY FAIR FIELD TRIP 

FRIDAY, APRIL 25
th 

 

     The date for the family field trip to the fair is almost here.  I hope you have all marked your calendars and asked for the 
day off.  This is a school wide field trip for all the grades. Preschool and kindergarten students must have an adult accom-
pany them on the trip. If you are unable to attend or have someone take your child, then he/she can stay home. There will 
be no classes on this date. We will leave the school at 9:30 a.m. and meet at the fair. We will return to school around 3:00 
p.m.  Please send a sack lunch with a drink and an additional water bottle.  We do get thirsty out there.  You can also send 
some spending money with your child.  
 

             The children in grades K-6 will participate in a STEM program, and the preschoolers will enjoy interactive activities at 
Farmer John’s Farm. Also, each student will have an art project entered in the art fair. 
 

     There is a great need for chaperones and drivers for this special trip.  Please sign up in the office by April 22nd if you 
plan to attend.   
 

     Plan to make this a family event.  Sign up to come along with us and receive free parking and free entry. The rides 
open at 3:00 p.m. If you do not drive other students who have to return to the school, you can stay and enjoy the 
rest of the day/night at the fair as a family. 

Jesus said to her,  “I am the resurrection and 

the life. He who believes in Me, though he may 

die,  he shall live. And whoever lives and be-

lieves in Me shall never die. Do you believe 

this?” 
John 11:25-26 

ENROLL NOW FOR THE  
2025-2026 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

     We are accepting applications for the 
new school year. ESA scholarship 
application process opens in May. 

UPCOMING IMPORTANT DATES    

April 7 - 11 Standardized Testing 
April 14 - 18 Spring Break - No School 
April 21  Easter Monday - No School  
April 24  Kindergarten Car Rally 9:00 a.m. 
April 25  Pima County Fair Field Trip 
May 9  Spring Program 7 p.m. 
May 14 - 16 6th Grade Camp  
May 21  Preschool Graduation 8:45 a.m. 
   Kindergarten Graduation 9:45 a.m. 
   Honors Chapel & 6th grade Graduation 11:00 a.m. 
May 22  Last Day of School - Half Day 
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Illness Policy Reminder 
To help protect our school community, please keep your child home if they exhibit any of the following symptoms: fever, vomiting, 
or diarrhea. Your child can return to school once they have been free from these symptoms for a full 24 hours. This helps prevent the 
spread of germs to other children and staff, and contributes to controlling outbreaks of sickness. 


